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"I voluntarily went to Carrier Clinic, a short-term inpatient facility, when my depression became 

so intense that I knew hiding under the covers for a day or two would not work...I have every 

confidence that my fellow patients and I will continue to become stronger, healthier and happier, 

thanks to the expert and compassionate services we received. I also have no doubt that many 

more individuals will benefit tremendously from services not only from Carrier, but also 

NJAMHAA's more than 170 other member organizations. 

"Our providers are mission-driven and dedicated to serving as many people as possible. In order 

to serve everyone, they need better funding, particularly through higher Medicaid reimbursement 

rates, but also through other changes, such as reduction of regulatory burdens." 

Click here to read the entire article. 
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